
March 2016

Kier News

Isle of Ely Primary School
Welcome to the latest Kier Newsletter for Isle of Ely Primary School. 
These regular publications will keep you updated with progress on site. 
Kier Construction operates throughout the UK. This project is delivered 
by the Eastern region, and managed out of our Cambridge Office.  

Progress on site to date
Kier is nearing completion of this new build 630 place primary school. 
We have completed Phase 1 of the new building, which involved Key 
Stage 1 classrooms, offices, the Library, School Hall, Staff areas and 
Kitchen along with external play and communal areas.  

We are on programme to complete and hand over the project in  
Spring 2016. 

Ongoing activities 
Phase 2 is nearing completion, with carpets and final decorations 
remaining. External play areas are now complete. 

The toucan crossing on Lynn Road is currently under construction and 
is due for completion in late March. Traffic lights will be in use during this 
time. At the same time, we are carrying out resurfacing works and other 
improvements associated with the crossing to avoid future disruption.

The site access roads continue to progress with drainage now complete 
and kerbs being installed. 

Project Programme
March - May

•	 Access roads and footpaths

•	 Toucan crossing to Lynn Road

•	 Carpeting 

•	 Final decorations

Contact us
Our nominated site contacts are 
Jason Spurling, Steve Cory and 
Dave Allen.

Keith: 07805 300576

Steve: 07776 204821

Dave: 07791 718303

Write to us
Alternatively, you can write to us 
at our main office:

Kier Construction  
Building 3000 
Cambridge Research Park 
Waterbeach 
Cambridgeshire 
CB25 9PD

t:  01223  205 900



Simon Bates
Contracts 
Manager

Office-based 
but attends site 
regularly.

Max Pearson
Senior Project 
Manager

Site based. 
Overall site 
management.

Keith Marriott
Site Manager
Site based. 
Manages site 
activities and 
safety. 

Steve Cory
Site Manager
Site based. 
Manages site 
activities and 
safety. 

Ian Gardiner 
Quantity 
Surveyor

Site based. 
Responsible for 
managing cost. 

Dave Allen
Site Manager
Site based. 
Manages site 
activities and 
safety. 

@Kierconstruct

Considerate Constructors Scheme
The site is registered with the Considerate Constructors Scheme, which 
is an independently audited assessment of a project’s consideration for 
the local community, its operatives and the environment. 

As part of our commitment, we will do what we can to minimise 
disruption from the project. If you have any concerns, please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 

We were last audited in July 2015, and received ‘Excellent’ or 
‘Exceptional’ in all five categories. As part of our commitment to the 
local community, we provided a weekly placement on site for a member 
of the local 6th form throughout the Autumn term.

Working hours 
Our general working hours are 07:30 - 17:30 Monday to Friday.  
Occasionally, we may work on Saturday mornings from 08:00 - 13:00. 

Car Parking
All contractor parking is on site in a dedicated parking area adjacent to 
the site accommodation. This keeps disruption to an absolute minimum. 

Deliveries and site traffic
All traffic enters and exits the site via an existing field entrance, and all 
deliveries are directed straight into site to avoid disturbance and traffic 
congestion on the public highway. A gateman is located at the entrance 
to control and direct deliveries.  


